
From: owner-pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu On Behalf Of Michele Richards 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 10:16 AM 
To: pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu 
Subject: PABIODIV: Aquatic Insects and Stream Ecology Seminar 
 
****PLEASE DISTRIBUTE**** 
 
Pennsylvania Institute for Conservation Education 
ATTENTION TEACHERS **APPROVED FOR GRADUATE LEVEL CREDIT** 
Space is limited so register early! 
Scholarships Available (go to http://www.piceweb.org for more information on how to apply) 
 
AQUATIC INSECTS AND STREAM ECOLOGY 
June 3-4, 2006  (Sat - Sun) 
Lycoming County 
Greg Hoover and PICE Instructors 
 
During this class, you will learn from a recognized expert how to identify aquatic insects that live in the 
streams and rivers of Pennsylvania.   This course will offer "hands-on" instruction on the use of 
dichotomous keys to identify specimens of aquatic insects and their relatives. Sampling, collection, and 
preservation techniques for aquatic insects will also be addressed.  Biology, behavior and ecological 
requirements are presented in an informal, highly enjoyable atmosphere.  In early evening, there will be 
free time provided for anglers to  learn the art and skill of fly fishing and fish some of Pennsylvania's 
pristine streams (fly rods and gear provided). Tuition:  $350; includes meals, shared accommodations 
and instruction. ACT 48: 12 CPE credit hour. (*One (1) graduate level credit (Masters of Education 
Program) is available through Cedar Crest College.  An additional fee will apply).  DEADLINE 
EXTENDED:  MAY 5, 2006. 
 
You can download a catalog with 2006 class listings and registration/scholarship information at 
www.PICEweb.org 
 
For more information contact: 
 
Michele Richards 
CEO/Executive Director 
Pennsylvania Institute for Conservation Education 
1 D Teaberry Road 
Bloomsburg, PA 17815 
(570)458-5227 phone/fax 
naturecorp@enter.net 
http://www.PICEweb.org 
 
***** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve is intended to promote discussion of biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership (PBP) following guidelines posted 
at http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html.  The opinions expressed in messages are those of the 
authors and NOT the PBP.  To unsubscribe, send the message UNSUBSCRIBE PABIODIV to 
majordomo@webmail.upb.pitt.edu. 
 
***** 


